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Friday 5th May 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

At Talavera, we are committed to ensuring that your child’s education is as exciting and 

engaging as possible. We are very fortunate to have been invited by Alderwood Senior school 

to attend a ‘Meet the Author’ event on Friday 12th May. 

 

This exciting opportunity will allow children to meet an author, ask questions and hopefully 

ignite a passion for reading and writing. All children will also receive a free book. 

 

This will be held at Alderwood Senior School during the school day and we will be walking the 

children there and back. It is a local event so every child will attend. Please can ALL children 

bring a packed lunch that day as we will not make it back in time to eat lunch at school. 

Alderwood have provided us with a space to eat before walking back. If your child is entitled 

to a free lunch, we will provide this for you. Please ensure your child has a water bottle as it 

may be a warm day.  

 

Your child needs to wear their school uniform but also trainers due to the amount of walking 

the children will be doing.  
 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Naomi Heaton 

Year 5 Lead 
 


